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10. EVENT DESCRIPTION Ato PROBABLE CONSEQUENCES

During low power physics testing, Emergency Diesel Generator, DG-1A lost
excitation voltage to the generator field five minutes into a monthly
surveillance test run. Loss of the generator field automatically opened
the diesel generator's output breaker. The Auxiliary Operator then
manually tripped the diesel. DG-1A was repaired and returned to service
within three days. Technical Specification remedial action allows one
Emergency Diesel Generator to be inoperable for up to seven days provided
the operable diesel is tested daily. DG-1B was tested daily and
determined to be operable, therefore, there was no impact on the health
and safety of the public. In addition, a new generator disabling
condition annunciator relay, General Motors Electric Motor Division Part
Number 8411979, failed on installation in DG-1A but had no direct impact
on this event.

27. CAUSE DESCRIPTION AND CORRECTIVE ACTIONS

A General Motors Electro-Motive Division part number 8283002 spring coil
assembly which holds a generator brush in place vibrated loose. The
assembly itself is held in place by a clip fastened with a rivet. The
rivet became loose which loosened the clip holding the assembly in
place. The spring coil assembly moved and made contact with another
assembly holding a second brush, which caused the loss of excitation
voltage to the generator field. The defective spring coil assembly was
replaced. The remaining spring coil assemblies (four in each generator)
were inspected and found to be in good condition. Two more spring coils
were replaced with those remaining in stores. The five remaining spring
coil assemblies in both diesel generators will be replaced when a new
supply is received. Semi-annual preventive maintenance procedures will
be revised to require inspection and replacenent of spring coils as
necessary.

Investigation of the failed generator disabling condition annunciator
relay revealed that a diode in the relay had been installed backwards at
the factory.
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